
       

 

 

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

                

 

            ~ Classroom News ~ 
   nadamson@usd261, swestfall@usd261,  
    tsacquitne@usd261, rwidener@usd261 

Mark your Calendar! 

 

 Dec. 16th  Go Do It(am) Mr. Popper’s 

Penguins (pm) 

 Dec. 17th Christmas Around the World(am) 

Class Winter parties (pm) 

 Winter Break Dec. 18- Jan. 4 

 

 

 

 

 

    I would like to take this 

opportunity to give a thank you to                    

              my team, Mrs. Parks and all 

of the students for their efforts in 

making my return to school after 

surgery a very successful one.  

Ms. Widener 

                   

 

 

Perseverance- Keep at it! We all 

get discouraged, but if you keep 

taking one small step after 

another, you will reach your 

goal. 

 

What’s coming up: 
Language Arts: We will be studying 
Mr. Popper’s Penguins 

Math: Practicing changing fractions 
to decimals and percent’s to the 
nearest thousandth 

Social Studies: Our nation’s geography, 
climate and weather. 

Homework: 20 minutes of Reading, 
Speller’s Choice and most days a math 
Study Link. 

Christmas Around the World 

December 17th we will be rotating as groups to all 
four classrooms and research traditions and 
celebrations at this time of year for other 
countries. The countries being studied will be 
Mexico, Germany, Italy and Norway.  If you have 
any questions please feel free to contact you 
student’s teacher. 

Cold and flu season is upon us and we need Kleenexes, thank 

you!!! 

Please check agendas and backpacks for important notes 

from the teacher and school.  

Ways to keep students focused until Winter Break:  have a 

normal bedtime, eat a healthy breakfast and keep a regular 

homework time. 

Help students be prepared for the cold weather now that is 

upon us. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thoughts from the Teacher… 


